
RE: City of Holdenville Collection Service Days  

Dear Customers, 

Collection of residential trash will continue on your normal service day, once a week. 

Collection of commercial trash will occur twice a week, on Tuesday and Thursday. If you 

have any questions or concerns, please contact us at 1-800-564-4419 or 405-495-0800.  

Thank you,  

GFL Environmental  

 


